Membership Fees ��The ECF Board proposed increasing the Bronze, Silver and Gold membership fees by £2, £3 and £4 respectively. These increases would be the first since the membership scheme was introduced. The main purposes of the increases wereas to provide additional reserves for financial security, and the need to avoid dipping into reserves in the future. ensure funds are available for a salaried office manager and to provide gGreater support for international events, which are thought to encourage participation in chess., was a further objective. The SCCA Board supported this proposal, which was narrowly passed. ��Game Fees ��A proposal to increase game fees by 25% was passed. The SCCA opposed the increase. ��Merger of Bronze and Silver membership ��This was a proposal to gradually narrow the gap between Bronze and Silver membership until they were merged. It was defeated with the SCCA voting by proxy against. ��FIDE Events ��There was a proposal to charge a fee equivalent to the difference between Bronze or Silver membership and Gold in respect of players participating in FIDE events who were not either Gold or Platinum members. It was considered to be unnecessary as it is already a requirement to have at least Gold membership to participate in those events.��Yearbook ��The ECF Board proposed discontinuing the Yearbook and Diary to save money. A hand vote on the Yearbook was very close and there was insufficient time for a card vote. The matter was therefore left over for further consideration. The proposal to discontinue the Diary was passed with the SCCA voting in favour.





